
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
OFFICE OF INFORMATION
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20350 IN REPLY REFER TO

29 September 1969

Doctor Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Doctor Garcia,

Enclosed you will find a partial listing of the people attending

your address to the Public Affairs Officers dinner. You'll notice

that the Navy, Army, Marine Corps, Air Force, and Department of

Defense were represented. Again I want to thank you for afford-

ing us your time.

Sincerely,

CAL«
J04 Mancias, Jr.
Lieutenant, U,S. Naval Reserve


